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Subject: Digital Health Society Declaration 
 
 
Hi  
 
It was good to meet at the Cambridge Baltic Conference last November and I had 
been meaning to get in touch about possible collaborative opportunities.  I received 
the ECH Alliance email, and am pleased to confirm that Scotland are keen to support 
the work to create and promote the Digital Health Society Declaration through the 
ECH Alliance working group on eHealth Strategies. 
 
On a separate but related point, my colleagues from the Digital Health Institute have 
emailed your office about a possible study trip to Estonia for some of us.  They had 
not discussed this with us first, and we are keen that any trip is focussed on 
government priorities for Health & Care and that beforehand we consider the work 
which our Digital Directorate colleagues undertook in their trip last September.  It 
would be useful if we could set up a call to discuss objectives for the study trip – 
could your office organise this as your diary is very busy I expect. 
 
Looking forward to discussing further and getting involved in what will be a very 
exciting opportunity during Estonia’s presidency of the EU. 
 
Have a good and restful Easter break. 
 
Regards  
 

  
eHealth Strategy & Policy Lead  
Scottish Government  
BR.12, St Andrews House  
Regent Road  
Edinburgh  
EH1 3DG  
Tel: +44 (0)131 2442219  
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